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September 13, 2007

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Parkway Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a Embarq Annual Report for
ETC - Docket UT 073015

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This letter is to make a correction to the cover letter submitted by United Telephone
Company of the Northwest d/b/a Embarq (“Embarq”) on July 27, 2007 for its Annual
Certification Report for ETCs. Embarq incorrectly requested certification pursuant to
WAC 480-123-060 through WAC 480-123-080. The appropriate request for certification
should be pursuant to WAC 480-123-070 through WAC 480-123-080 as

WAC 480-123-060 is not requested by Embarq.

Please contact me with any questions you may have regarding this correction.

Smcerely,

dr:f
Barbara Yo 12/

Barbara C. Young
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